
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

 

Correction to the June 2017 interChange Newsletter 
 

Attention Birth to Three Providers:  Please be advised that the "Enrollment 
Reminder for Birth to Three Providers" article in the June 2017 interChange 
Provider Newsletter has been corrected and re-posted to the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site.   

The article was originally published with the incorrect effective date.  The 
effective date for Birth to Three Providers, who must enroll in the Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program (CMAP), as Birth to Three Billing Providers is 
September 1, 2017.  Providers may access the newsletter by clicking on the 
following link: 

June 2017 interChange Newsletter 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get%20Download%20File/tabid/44/Default.aspx?Filename=DRAFT%201%20NEWSLETTER%202Q%202017.pdf&URI=Newsletters/DRAFT%201%20NEWSLETTER%202Q%202017.pdf

